News story: Temporary closure: Ipswich
Official Receiver’s office

Due to unforseen circumstances our Ipswich office is currently closed for
urgent maintenance.

If you need to contact us please call our Cambridge office on 01223 324 480.

We apologise for any inconvienence caused to this temporary disruption of
service.
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